
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

TRANSCRIPT FEES - INCREASES EFFECTIVE JULY 1, 2020 

This notice is to advise that pursuant to N.J.S.A. 2B:7-4, per page fees for the 
production of transcripts have increased effective July 1, 2020. 

Transcript fees are recalculated every five years on July 1 using a specific 
formula set forth in N.J.S.A. 2B:7-4(b) to reflect changes in the Consumer Price Index 
(CPI). The courts do not set transcript fees. 

As of July 1, 2020, the fee for original standard delivery transcripts has increased 
from $4.29 to $4.68 for each page of an original and from $0.72 to $0.78 per page for 
copies. Expedited and daily transcript rates also have increased. The new fees are as 
follows: 

Type of Transcript Fee for Original Fee for Additional 
Service Returned Transcript Copy of Transcript 

Standard within 30 $4.68 per page $0.78 per page 
business days 

Expedited within 7 to 10 $7.02 per page $1.17 per page 
business days 

Daily next business day $9.36 per page $1.56 per page 

The fee increases apply to any "transcript of a stenographic record or other 
recording in any court or in any other proceeding recorded at the direction of the 
Supreme Court." 

Updated information and estimated fee charts will be posted on the Appellate 
Division page of the Judiciary's public website. 

Questions regarding transcript fees may be directed to Karen M. Carroll, Deputy 
Clerk for the Appellate Division, at Karen.Carroll@njcourts.gov or at 609-815-2950 ext. 
54730. 

Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 
Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 

Dated: July 1, 2020 


